
 

India Trade Promotion Organisation 

Date: February 13, 2025 

 

NOTICE – ONLINE BOOKINGS OF AAHAR 2025 

 
In view of the demand, vacant booths in Hall 4 First Floor would also be opened in the 
‘Food Grade Packaging’ sector, in addition to the existing product categories. 
Additionally, some vacant booths in hall 3 Ground Floor may also be resized. In order 
to update the online booking system for these changes, the Online Bookings of AAHAR 
2025 will be paused at 4.00 PM on February 13, 2025. Bookings will reopen at 12 
Noon on February 14, 2025.  
 
For technical queries, please contact technical helpdesk on landline number 011- 
23378808, +91-8178167174 and email technicalsupport@itpo.gov.in between 10 AM 
to 6 PM from Monday to Friday. 
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